Bartestree with Lugwardine Neighbourhood Development Plan - Review

Public Consultation: MONDAY 11 APRIL 2022 – MONDAY 30 MAY 2022

Dear Parishioner,

As you may know, we have recently been reviewing our Neighbourhood Development Plan. We have revised the original policies, added new ones, and updated the maps, with three small sites allocated for housing and new areas of Local Green Space identified. We have now reached the stage where we have a draft Plan – and we want to know what you think.

To find out more, come along to one of our drop-in sessions:

- at St. Peter's Church on Wednesday 20 April between 10 a.m. and 12 noon.
- at Bartestree Village Hall on Friday 29 April between 6 p.m. and 8 p.m.
- at Bartestree Village Hall on **Thursday 5 May** between 10 a.m. and 12 noon.

You can read the draft Plan on-line at https://bartestreewithlugwardinegroup-pc.gov.uk/ or at the Village Hall, St. Peter's Church, Bartestree Village Stores, The Godwins and The Crown and Anchor. For a printed version, contact the Parish Clerk, either by email clerk@bartestreewithlugwardinegroup-pc.gov.uk or telephone 07513 122918.

You can use this form to give us your comments. Please return it:

- to the collection boxes at the Village Hall, St. Peter's Church, Village Stores, The Godwins and The Crown and Anchor, or at any of the drop-in sessions.
- to the Parish Clerk, either by email clerk@bartestreewithlugwardinegroup-pc.gov.uk or post to 35 Benbow Close, Malvern, Worcestershire, WR14 4JJ.

Please include your name and address.* Additional copies of the form can be downloaded and printed from the Parish Council website, requested from the Parish Clerk or collected from the Village Hall, St. Peter's Church, Village Stores, The Godwins and The Crown and Anchor. If you have any questions, please telephone either either Wendy Soilleux on 07970 032512 or Lin Hoppe on 01432 851536.

All comments must be received by 5.00 p.m. on Monday 30 May 2022. Thank you.

Yours faithfully, Councillor Wendy Soilleux, Chairman of the Parish Council.			
Your details:*			
Name:			
Address:			
Email:			

Please give us your comments overleaf.

^{*} The personal information you provide on this form will be processed in accordance with the Data Protection Policy on the Parish Council website. It will be used only for the preparation of the Neighbourhood Development Plan. Personal information will not be published.

Bartestree with Lugwardine Neighbourhood Development Plan - Review

Please give us your comments below. All comments will be publicly available.

Are you supporting, objecting or just making a comment?	Comments and/or suggested changes		
Do you have any general comments?			
	objecting or just making a comment?		

Thank you – and don't forget please return this form by Monday 30 May 2022.